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Dates for your diary
Thursday 28th March Break up for the Easter holiday 2.00pm finish

29th March – 12th April Easter holiday

Monday 15th April Back to school for the summer term

Thursday 25th April
Eid Celebration Day 
Early years and KS1

9.45am Reception and Year 1 Eid Assembly – parents of children in these classes are invited 
to attend
Eid parties and own clothes day for all children in early Years and KS1

Friday 26th April
Eid Celebration Day KS2

9.45am Y4 and Year 6 Eid Assembly – parents of children in these classes are invited to attend
Eid parties and own clothes day for all children in KS2

Thursday 2nd May Local Elections; school closed

Monday 6th May Bank holiday; school closed

27th – 31st May Half term

Monday 17th June Holiday for Eid al-Adha; school closed

Friday 19th July Last day of the school year

Wednesday 4th Sept First day back of the new school year

The Holy month of Ramadan has started. We wish peace 

and prosperity to all our Muslim families, colleagues and 

friends during this important time.

Ramadan is the ninth month of the Islamic calendar, 

observed by Muslims worldwide as a month of fasting 

(sawm), prayer, reflection and community. This year Eid 

Al-Fitr will be in the Easter holiday, and we will celebrate 

together next term.

Happy Easter

Easter is the most important festival in the Christian 

calendar. It follows the period of Lent which is a 40 day 

season of prayer, fasting and charity leading up to Easter. 

It  is also a time when people across the world enjoy 

Easter traditions including wearing Easter bonnets, 

decorating and eating Easter eggs. This week we come 

together in our Easter Assembly to share this important 

festival.

Ramadan Mubarak



Open days – thank you for coming

We are delighted with the responses we have received from families about our Open 

Days. It has been an absolute pleasure to welcome parents into our classrooms. Some 

of you joined us in the mornings to be part of the start of the day and some of you 

visited after school. I think everyone felt very proud to be part of sharing the learning 

#Togetherness

Here are some of the comments we have received from parents:

Thank you for coming to our Open Days and for your kind and supportive comments. 

Happy Easter             Eid Mubarak           Happy Holidays 
See you on Monday 15th April for the start of the summer term

100% Attendance Week

Red Nose Charity Day 

World Book Day

Blue sky over Woolmore

A few more spring term moments  – also available on Twitter/X

I had no idea 

my daughter 

could write so 

much. She is 

very happy 

and loves 

coming to 

school.

HTTA Superstars
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